
November 21, 2017 

Rene Stucky  
Kansas Corporation Commission Conservation Division 
266 N. Main St., Ste. 220  
Wichita, KS 67202-1513  

18-CONS-3208-CUIC 

Dear Mr. Stucky: 

I have received notice of receipt of my protest letter regarding the above docket filing.  

I am requesting a hearing on this matter. 

Thank you for your patience and consideration 

Respectfully  

Mae Ellen Terrebonne  

1071 E 2000 Rd. 

Eudora, KS 66025 

757 869 3358 

meltmd@hotmail.com 
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